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AIRPORT MEMO 

 
 

To: All PDK Airport Tenants   

From: Airport Administration   

Subject: RIM (Runway Incursion Mitigation) Construction Update IV 
 
Date: 14 June, 2021    
  

 

All, 
 
Please be aware that this week starting June 17th at 0600, we will be closing Runway 3R/21L 
to begin phase 3 of our Runway Incursion Mitigation project. The timeline has not changed 
from the last notice, but as a reminder, here is the scheduled timeline: 
 

 June 17th @ 0600 – Runway 3R/21L Closed 

 June 21st @ 0600 – Runway 3R/21L Open; Will remain open until June 24th @ 0600  

 June 24th @ 0600 – Runway 3R/21L Closed 

 June 28th @ 0600 – Runway 3R/21L Open 
 
As stated in previous notices, this work will be done 24 hours per day during the scheduled 
closure. It is our intent to cause as little inconvenience as possible and we greatly appreciate 
all of your patience and understanding as we work to make necessary improvements that will 
benefit all of the users at PDK. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Hunter Hines, C.M., Deputy Airport Director at  
(770) 936-5440 or chhines@dekalbcountyga.gov, if there are any concerns or requests. 
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